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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your very kind donations to our Harvest collection.  Representatives from Besom collected 
everything last week and asked me to pass on their thanks to you all. 
It was also fantastic to see so many parents at Party night on Friday evening. A big ‘thank you’ to FOBSA for 
organising another successful event. 
Half term is fast approaching and we have had a very busy time at school. I would like to take this opportunity 
to wish everyone a happy and healthy half term holiday and we all look forward to seeing you again on 5th 
November. 
 
Miss K Aldred 
 

Diary Dates 
 

25/10   End of Term 
28/10 –04/11 - Half Term Holiday 
05/11 – Term starts at 8.45am 
08/11 – FOBSA Mufti Day 
08/11 – FOBSA Quiz Night 
23/11 FOBSA Christmas Fair  
10/12 – Reception Christmas play  
11/12- Year 1 Christmas play  
12/12 – Year 2 Christmas play 
18/12 – Childrens Christmas Lunch 
20/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 
20/12 – School closes at 2.00pm 
 

 

 

Attendance Certificates 
Each child will be bringing home their first attendance 

certificates of the new academic year this week. 
You will shortly receive a letter from me, with further 

information about our approach to monitoring attendance 
and how you as parents can support our efforts. I am 

pleased to report that our whole school attendance rate for 
the year to date is: 97% 

 

Library 
Please don’t forget that our library is open on 
Friday and Monday, after school for you and 
your child to borrow books. We have a great 

selection to choose from! 

Cake Sale  
25th October 2019 

FOBSA will be holding a cake sale this coming Friday and 
would be very grateful for cake donations. Please drop off 

your donations; nut free, to the school hall on Friday 
morning. 

 

Quiz Night 08th November 2019 
FOBSA will also be holding the first of their Quiz nights on 
Friday 8th November. Look out for more information via a 

letter shortly. 
 

Parking 
Please can I politely remind all parents that the Children’s 

Centre car park is for staff parking only. We have had a 
number of incidents recently when parents have parked in 

this car park before and after school and both staff and 
children’s safety has been compromised. I would appreciate 

your support in not using this area in future. 

New Entrants September 2020 
We have been very pleased to welcome so 

many parents considering our school for their 
child, in September 2020 to our Wednesday 

tours. 
If you, your friends, or family have a child 

starting school then, please do book a place 
on one of our tours. We run tours every 

Wednesday at 09.15am 
 


